
WHAT WE’RE BUILDING
The City of Las Vegas is constructing a 3.5-mile shared-use trail 
between the Summerlin Interchange and Rampart Boulevard 
along Summerlin Parkway including one trail pedestrian bridge 
at the Wash crossing, one trail pedestrian undercrossing 
structure at Crestdale Lane, and three at-grade crossings at 
Anasazi Drive, Town Center Drive and Rampart Blvd. 

The trail will connect the existing CC-215 Beltway Trail with 
the Bonanza Trail, and tie into a pedestrian bridge spanning 
CC-215 which is currently under construction as part of Clark 
County’s Summerlin Interchange project. From the Summerlin 
Interchange to Anasazi Drive, the trail will run adjacent to 
Summerlin Parkway on the north side of the roadway. The 
trail will then switch to the south side of Summerlin Parkway 
between Anasazi Drive and Rampart Blvd. 

PROJECT MAP

ABOUT THE PROJECT
12-foot-wide asphalt pathway 

Project Cost: $26 million

Funding: 
95% Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA)/
Congestion Mitigation and 
Air Quality Improvement 
(CMAQ) Program; 
5% Regional Transportation 
Commission (RTC) of 
Southern Nevada

Construction  
work hours: 7am-6pm

Project duration: 18 months

FEATURES AND 
BENEFITS

	■ The new 3.5-mile trail will 
provide a dedicated outdoor 
space for physical activity by 
offering a safe, aesthetically 
pleasing location for running, 
walking, and cycling

	■ The proposed pedestrian 
bridge and tunnel will 
improve connectivity of 
Summerlin trail system

	■ The trail will include new 
lighting, fencing, and trash 
receptacles 
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PROJECT SCHEDULE
Phase Q3 2025 Q4 2025 Q1 2026 Q2 2026 Q3 2026 Q4  2026 Q1 2027

1 CC-215 to Anasazi Drive
Summer 2025 to Summer 2026

2 Anasazi Drive to Crestdale Lane
Summer 2025 to Summer 2026 Crestdale Underpass

3 Crestdale Lane to Town Center Drive
Summer 2025 to Summer 2026

4
Town Center Drive to Rampart 
Boulevard
Summer 2025 to Spring 2027

Wash Pedestrian Bridge Structure

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 

The City of Las Vegas is working closely with Clark County’s Summerlin Interchange team to minimize 
traffic impacts throughout construction. 

•	 Minimal impacts to Summerlin Parkway are expected

•	 Lane Restrictions are anticipated as trail crossings at Anasazi Drive, Crestdale Lane,  
Town Center Drive and Rampart Boulevard are constructed

•	 During construction of a tunnel at Crestdale lane, a full roadway closure will be necessary for 
public safety. This closure is currently scheduled to begin in early 2026 and be in place for 
several months. 
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STAY INFORMED

To receive updates via email throughout the project, please email: 

Susan Berkley, Consultant Public Involvement Manager
susan.berkley@atkinsrealis.com

Questions?

Chris Duffy, City of Las Vegas Project Manager 
cduffy@lasvegasnevada.gov • (702) 229-2393

Chewy Rodriguez, Las Vegas Paving  
Chewy.Rodriguez@lasvegaspaving.com • (702) 808-5801


